Dear Fourth Grade Students and Families,

We would like to welcome you to our fourth-grade classrooms. Most of you have seen us at New Haven teaching fourth grade. We are very excited to be teaching fourth grade agai this school year. We are really looking forward to meeting you and getting to know you this fall. It will be a fun year for us, full of exciting projects, interesting books, fabulous field trips, old and new friends, and lots of learning.

Below is a list of materials that we would like each child to bring with them on the first day of school. We have done our best to anticipate everything that they will need, but we may need a few other things as the school year progresses. We will do our best to let you know as soon as possible when things are running low and need to be replaced during the year. Please do not buy any large binders or anything else that won't fit into their small desks.

Please feel free to call or email us if you have any questions or concerns. Please remember that our door is always open. Enjoy your summer and keep reading and practicing your math facts.

Sincerely,

Mr. Merritt

CMerritt@mexicocsd.org

Mrs. Stevenson

(Ms. Stoutenberg)

MStevenson@mexicocsd.org

Supplies

We have received 2-years of COVID Grant Funding; therefore, Mexico Academy & Central Schools will be providing school supplies for the 22-23 and 23-24 school years.

Families should provide:

- A Backpack
- A Water Bottle
- 1 white t-shirt for an **end** of year school project. Please size up to allow growth. (Preferably without a pocket.)
- Nurse Bogart has asked for kids to bring in a change of clothes. The change of clothes can be put in a plastic bag and stored in your child's locker.